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8th September 2023 

Year 11 Session 6 & Prom Passports 
  
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
I am writing to introduce myself as the Raising Standards Leader for Year 11. This means that I will have a key role 
this year in supporting Year 11 students to make progress across all of their subjects. Please consider me a key point 
of contact at the Academy and do not hesitate to contact me directly (using the email address at the bottom of this 
letter) if you should feel that your child requires help or support with any of their subjects. 
 
Year 11 Session 6 
 
Session 6 will begin on Monday and the timetable for sessions is below. Late buses will be available for students to 
make use of after the sessions. Students can register for sessions at our student reception area. Although not 
compulsory, Year 11 students are greatly encouraged to attend session 6. The timetable has been designed so that 
core subjects occur more than once during the week to enable students more flexibility to attend on days which suit 
them. Students do not need to attend a session 6 for the same subject more than once a week. The Heads of Year 
and myself will be guiding students to select the most appropriate session 6 events which they should attend each 
term. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 11 Prom Passport 
 
On Wednesday morning, I spoke to Year 11 students during their assembly to launch our new Prom Passports. 
Students have each been given a passport booklet and will be earning Prom Points throughout the year. 
As an Academy, we are making a huge commitment to our Year 11 cohort by offering to fully fund their end of year 
prom. Previous cohorts have had to fundraise and purchase tickets. This year, students who earn 2000 prom points 
throughout the year will receive a prom ticket for free. 
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Students can earn prom points for the following reasons: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Students will have points deducted from their overall score if they should receive any behaviour sanctions (such as 
Stage 2s, days in our Reset Room or suspensions). We are very excited about being in a position to fund our Year 11 
cohort’s prom and would value your support with encouraging your child’s engagement with earning the required 
amount of points in their passports throughout the year. 
 
I am proud to be given the opportunity to work so closely with this Year 11 group, who have already shown me how 
dedicated they are to doing amazing things this academic year. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me at the following email address; 
laurence.woodcock@corbybusinessacademy.org 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr L. Woodcock 

Assistant Principal 
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